
SELF-ACCESS LEARNING CENTRE (SALC)

Monday 24 August 2020 – School of Liberal Arts (SoLA) had an opportunity to welcome lecturers from School
of Liberal Arts, Mae Fah Luang University for their study visit. Welcomed by Asst. Prof. Thanis
Tangkitjaroenkun, Assistant Dean for Student Competency Development and Internationalisation, Mae Fah
Luang University lecturers visited Self-Access Learning Centre (SALC) of SoLA  and shared their experience.


